Macaulay Family Newsletter - October 3, 2025

Hello Macaulay Families,

We have had a short, but busy week of learning. Below are some pictures inviting further reflection and learning about Truth and Reconciliation. We are committed to

continuing this learning throughout the school year.







Jeanne Humphries Principal/Directrice

Looking Ahead

Oct 8 - PAC meeting at 6:30 pm

Oct 13 - No School - Thanksgiving

Oct 16 - The Great BC Shake Out - Earthquake Drill

Oct 17 - PAC Fun Lunch and Dance

Oct 24 - No School - Professional Development Day

Oct 28 - Cross Country - City Finals

Oct 31 - Halloween - Students **may** wear costumes or black and orange

More Information Items:

Clothing for Wet and Cold Weather

It is getting chilly and wet outside! Please remember that we are an all-weather school and that students go outside for morning and lunch recess. Please make sure your child is dressed for west-coast weather with a waterproof coat and warm, dry footwear.

Terry Fox

If you still wish to donate to the Terry Fox Foundation, our donation box will be in the office for another week. Thank you to all of you who have already donated!

Dogs on School Grounds

We are asking that all dogs (even those on a leash) are kept off our school grounds during school hours. We love our furry family members and understand that many people enjoy walking their dogs while taking their children to school. We kindly ask that you say goodbye to your child on the perimeter of our grounds if you have a dog with you.



Community Information Items:

Homework Club

VIRCS (Victoria Immigrant and Refugee Centre) will again host a weekly Homework Club (grades 1 - 7) for newcomer immigrant and refugee students at VIRCS (1004 North Park Street). Homework Club will occur on Tuesdays beginning October 7 from 3:30 - 5:00 PM.

Grade 1 - 7 newcomer immigrant and refugee students are welcome to register anytime for Homework Club with Kimia Yousefian at the following email address: kimia@vircs.bc.ca